
December 2, 2019 

 

Planning Commission Meeting 

 

7:00 p.m.  Bill Turnwald calls the meeting to order. 

 

Commission members in attendance: Greg Wendling, Bill Turnwald, Brian Wendling, Ray 

Birchmeier 

 

Absent: Scott Wendling 

 

Guests: Wes Peterman 

 

Minutes from the June 3, 2019 meeting was read, motion by Bill Turnwald, second by Ray 

Birchmeier to accept the minutes as read, motion carried. 

 

We set our 2020 meeting dates, they are as follow: Feb 3rd, April 6th,  June 1st , Aug. 3rd, Oct. 5th, 

Dec. 7th .        If nothing is on the agenda we will cancel for the month. 

 

Greg stated that the attorney is still working on reviewing our ordinance book.  

 

Bill brought up that a resident talked to him about a neighbor that is target practicing almost every 

day and they only have 2 acres of land that they are doing it on. Bill will get with the resident and 

have him fill out a complaint at the office, and we will have Pat Oak follow up on this issue. 

 

Ray brought up that there is a sign on the corner of M57 and East Rd, that is blocking the view of 

traffic when you stop on East Rd. Ray will contact MDOT to follow up on this issue. 

 

Greg distributed a copy of a partial list of businesses, to the planning commission members, that we 

as a township came up with, and will add to it as we come up with more. The planning commission 

will start to review these at upcoming meeting and classify them to see where they fall under our 

ordinances. This will help us in the future when a resident comes to us and wants to start a business 

in Maple Grove and this will help us to make sure that it complies with our ordinances. 

 

Our next meeting for the planning commission will be February 3rd, 2020.  

 

Motion to adjourn by Bill Turnwald, second by Greg Wendling motion carried. Time 7:50 p.m. 

 

Minutes submitted by Greg Wendling 

 


